
HARVARD CONTRACT UPDATE
welcoming work  ·  healthy lives  ·  sustainable jobs

OUR VISION FOR HARVARD: IT’S NOT           
HAPPENING AT THE TABLE 
Your union Bargaining Committee has negotiated with Harvard administration all 
summer and will continue. 

However, the Administration has not moved on the issues that matter most to us:

Health care we can afford.

Sustainable incomes & year-round work. 

We’ve heard from an OVERWHELMING MAJORITY of Local 26 members that 
you DO NOT INTEND to give back to the Administration during a time when the        
University has raised more than $6 BILLION DOLLARS. So, we won’t. 

This fall, we must take action. Your committee leader will have next steps soon. 

UNION COMMITTEE MEETING 
Tuesday, August 23 at 3:30pm to 5:00pm
at 1st Parish Church in Cambridge, Church St in Harvard Square across from the Yard

Harvard Medical School students stand with us after hearing about our struggle.


